
 

 

17th April 2018 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Reception PE Kits 
 

This term the children in Reception will be doing lots of things to get ready for some of the 

changes that will be happening when they move up to Year 1. As part of this transition period, 

we will be introducing PE kits in Week 3 (week commencing 30th April).  

 

All Reception children will need to have a PE kit in school after this date. This should be left on 

your child's peg and remain in school for the half term. The PE kit should contain shorts, a t-

shirt and some suitable footwear such as pumps or trainers. All items should be clearly labelled 

with your child’s name.  

 

The children will be getting themselves changed for PE. Please practice with your children at 

home things like getting their socks on and turning their clothes the right way round to help 

speed the process up for them.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Sophie Roberts, Fiona Walker & Natalie Glendon 

Reception Teachers 

 


